Principal Message 10/8/21
Stevenson Families,

| hope everyone had as much fun as | did at Penguin Palooza last week. The food, games, music, and
time spent with our families was so nice. |just loved seeing everyone enjoying themselves and meeting
each other, some for the first time. It is so important to build and maintain our Stevenson sense of
community. Thank you to our amazing RLS Fundraising Group, staff, teachers, and volunteers that made
the evening a huge success. From behind-the-scenes planning, organizing, and advertising to setting up,
cleaning up, working the event, and more, we could not have done it without you! A shout out to
Coconuts too for their donation of food and entertainment. You can see the banners of our wonderful
business partners hanging on our fence by the entrance.

We are excited to announce our first Fall Fishing Tournament. The tournament will run from October 8 -
November 8. Families can go fishing and take photos of the fish that THE STUDENT caught and reeled in
(using hook and line.) There will be three award divisions: inshore, offshore, and trash clean up. The cost
to participate in the three divisions is $25. (If you want to participate in the trash ONLY, the cost is $10.)
Please click the link to register for this fun event. Fall Fishing Tournament 2021 (google.com) | can’t
wait to see the pictures of the fish our kids catch!

All T-Shirts that were ordered have been handed out to the students at this time. Please email
tammyp@rlsfundraising.org if you did not receive your shirt or if you received the wrong size.

Parent/Teacher conference night is October 21%'; however, Kindergarten will be having conferences on
10/26. Kindergarten teachers will be sending a signup genius to families for scheduling purposes. First
through sixth grade families, please reach out to your child’s teacher to schedule a conference time.

While you are marking your calendars, remember to note that there is no school for students on
Monday. Also, note that Friday is an Out-of-Uniform day with a Sci-fi theme. If you have not already
purchased your out-of-uniform day, visit Store | R.L.Stevenson Volunteer Fundraising Group
(square.site) to do so. Friday, October 15" Report Cards will be issued. We will be celebrating National
School Lunch week on October 12-15 (Tuesday-Friday) with a theme of ‘Wild about School Lunch’. We
will be giving out prizes during lunch time and decorating the cafeteria in wild animals.

If you are free, for an hour in the morning or in the afternoon, to be able to assist with the car loop
staging, please sign up at https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60B054FABAC2CA1FF2-carloop

That’s it this week. | hope you have a wonderful weekend and enjoy Monday off. I'll see you Tuesday in
the car loop!

Sincerely,

Mrs. Fleeger
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